
Th e  P r o p  Wash  

TCBS Fliers welcome to 2025.  What a bang for a 
new year with the cold snaps and snow.  Hopefully 
Santa (and your loved ones)  brought you some new 
toys of flight tools.  Winter is always a good time 
to work on repairs or servicing of your engines.  I 
know I have spent a good amount of time in the gar-
age doing repairs myself on the past oops of last 
year.  Have a couple of new builds that I have 
worked on and will have out to the field soon.   

 

The next meeting is at the field on February 1st 9:30 am. 

 

Welcome to 2025 and come on out and fly! 

 

Joe 
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January 2025 

Meetings are held on 
the first Saturday of 
the month at the Fly-
ing field at 9:30 am 

We hope to see you 
there. 

AMA Charter 1605 



Hello Fellow Club Members, 

First of all, I would like to thank the Club for nominating me as 
the Club Secretary. I have been a member of the Club close to 
20 years and have never been an officer. I really look forward to 
the coming year and how we can better the Club. 

I am Steve Baker from Huntsville, TX and now reside in Conroe, 
TX. I have been in the golf cart business for 22 years, owning 
my own business until 2019. I now work for Action Buggies in 

Willis, TX.  

RC Planes are my passion with over 50 planes in my hanger. I actually like building planes as 
much as flying them. 

I am really looking forward to better weather and time change to be able to fly 2 or 3 time a 
week.  

If I haven’t met you yet, I am really looking forward to doing so. 

Tri-County Barnstormers Club Secretary 

Steve Baker 

 
Tri-County Barnstormers 
January Board Meeting Minutes  
Board Meeting 1/11/2025 9:41 A.M. McKenzie’s BBQ 
Attendees: 
Jay, Jerimiah, Stacey, Joe and Steve 
The board agreed to renew Stacey’s AMA. 
Discussed making Facebook page open to the public. 
 
It was discussed about having 4 events in 2025 with a $4000 budget to split withing the 4: 
Fun Fly- Spring Jay to sanction w/AMA 
Warbird-? Need CD and date 
Best- October  Sanctioned Joe CD 
Big Bird-? Need CD and date 
 
We are looking for event leaders and volunteers. Jay agreed to do the Fun Fly event. Leaders 
for the 3 other events as well as volunteers are still needed. 
It was also discussed about building plans to enclose the new concrete slab. Jay will get pricing 
to do so. 
 
Old Business 
We are looking for ideas to promote our facility to attract new members. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Baker 
Club Secretary 
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January 2025 

 

        Steve Baker 

Secretary report 



 

Hello and Happy new year! I first want to say thank you to Jay 
Wright for a wonderful job at VP thank you for all your hard 
work this past year... I also want to thank you all for trusting 
me to come in as VP this coming year... its business as usual at 
the field we still need all your participation to help keep 
things going at the field...I may still be looking for some mow-
ing captains this year.. if your already one and want to stay on 
please reach out to me so I can get you added to this year's 
schedule.. I look forward to seeing you all at the field this 
year flying and have fun! See you all soon.. Jeremiah Langlois    

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Words from the VP 
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Jeremiah Langlois 
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The Treasurers Report 

Dick Pursley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Stace Langlois 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Web site      www.tri-countybarnstormers.com 

DON’T FORGET 
TRI-COUNTY BARNSTORMER 

CLUB MEETINGS ON THE FIRST 
SATURDAY OF EACH MONTH. 

NEXT MEETING IS 
February 1st 

At the flying field at 9:30 am 

P.O. Box 916 

New Waverly, Texas 77358 

«First Name» «Last Name» 

«Address» 

«City», «State» 

«Zip» 

 


